Dear Alex,
Please pass this on to the relevant persons, with my apologies for absence.
Thank you, Lynn 13,

Proposed Roof garden: Royal Free Hospital.

Thank you for sharing your plans.
I admire this idea: an excellent objective for the ICU staff and perhaps some patients.

It is beautifully shaped as it wraps around the corner of the building, using interesting materials and
exciting planting; supporting biodiversity.

| would ask that lighting is not angled towards the windows of Belle Vue and
that partying is denied for reasons of safety, light and sound pollution.

Good luck with your project, Lynn Higson.






